
Thayne Elementary   
School Day: 7:45 am - 2:30 pm

April 2025

Looking Ahead:

April 7: 
School Resumes 
Online Registration 
opens for all students

April 11: 
Husky Rally 2 pm
April 18: 
No School

April 15-May 9: 
3rd Grade WYTOPP 
testing

April 22: 
Literacy Night 6-7 pm
April 30: 
Kindergarten 2025-2026 
Open House 5-7 pm
May 2: 
No School
May 9: 
Husky Rally 2 pm

Online Registration for 2025-2026 School Year opens April 7th 
for all new and returning students  
https://tech.lcsd2.org/online-registration-vers2/

Important:

HUSKY HEADLINES

The time for preparations for next school year is fast approaching! Although not required, if parents 
would like to share input regarding their child that may help in the decision making process for class 
placement, a completed form must be submitted no later than May 5. The form will open on April 7th 
and can only be completed electronically. There is not a paper version. To access the application form 
please go to our website at thayne.lcscd2.org and select the Family & Students Tab, then under 
Quicklinks select: Classroom Placement Form 2025-2026. 

Please note: Phone calls, emails, notes, or conversations with teachers about 
class placement will not substitute for completing the form. 

As always, please feel free to give us a call at 307-885-2380 if you have any questions. Thanks!

Input for Class Placement 

Kindergarten
Brylinski, Hilary
McGrath, Paige
Robinson, McKenna
Rosales, Janice
Wagner, Kaycee
New Teacher

Special Education
Baki, Jennifer

1st Grade
Kearsley, Ellie
Matijczyk, Annette
Osmond, Jamie
Simpson, Annisa
Wolfley, Emily

Special Education
Sypherd, Tanner

2nd Grade
Cox, Becky
Hicks, Grayson
Parry, Tami
Reckling, Heather
Turner, Bonnie

Special Education
Palmer, Mica

3rd Grade
Bates, Holly
Brasseaux, Toni
Buchanan, Trevor
Kennington, Carbon
Kinn, Angela

Special Education
Nield, Jackie

WEDNESDAY
April 30, 2025
5:00-7:00 pm

Doors open 
promptly at
 ➟ 5:00 pm

Kindergarten 
Open House

-MEET THE TEACHERS 
-TURN IN DOCUMENTS 

-IMMUNIZATION CLINIC

https://tech.lcsd2.org/online-registration-vers2/
http://thayne.lcscd2.org


*All funds raised at the Book Fair go towards our student’s reading achievements as well as resources for 
our school’s library programming. 

*This fall the read-a-thon/acts of service fundraiser brought in a whopping total of $2,755.25 that will 
directly benefit the students at Thayne Elementary! This will pay entirely for Field Day as well as school 
field trips and celebrations. 
Mrs. Robinson’s Kindergarten class brought in the most donations and celebrated with an ice cream party! 

*We are excited to give back to our community through our school-wide food drive, March 24th to April 
11th. All donations will benefit the Alpine and Thayne Food Banks! 

3rd Grade:

1st Honors:
      Dylan Yang-Burnett
      Arianna Heiner
      Jagger Erickson

Aspen Milliken

 2nd Honors:
Dallin Crook
Catherine Haderlie

 3rd Honors:
      Adelaide Rentschler

2nd Grade:

1st Honors:
     Seth Huckin
     Kace Gay
     Riley Thompson

Kye Bennett
Krissy Montgomery
Croydon Peterson

2nd Honors:
     Summer Suter
     Clara Herman

3rd Honors:
Summer Suter

Honor Readers

✨ Get ready for an unforgettable Family Literacy Night on April 22nd 
from 6:00-7:00 PM! 🌟 Dive into the magic of books and the wonders 
of the night sky at “Reading Under the Stars.”

🔭 Experience the StarLab! Step inside this incredible portable 
planetarium and journey through the cosmos! You’ll get a 360-degree 
view of constellations, planets, and galaxies, bringing the night sky to 
life like never before.

📚 Plus, enjoy fun literacy and science activities for the whole family. 
Come in your comfiest pajamas and get ready for a night of stories, 
learning, and starry adventures!

We can’t wait to see you there! 🚀

Get Involved with the: 

Thayne Volunteer Committee

The next TVC meeting will be April 22 at Noon in 
Mrs. Rosales’ room (318). 
Please bring your state issued ID and check in at 
the office.

A HUGE shout out, to all the 
generous families who 
brought in  food for our 
teachers during March Parent 
Teacher Conferences. 

On April 28, 1982, a major spring blizzard struck, dumping between 18 and 48 inches of snow across several counties in Wyoming.

Did you know…


